
Dear resident

Victoria Arch widening scheme: public engagement session

We are committed to keeping local residents and interested parties informed on local issues and 
projects. We are writing to invite you to attend a public meeting about the Victoria Arch widening 
scheme and provide an update on the project’s progress. 

The session will take place from 7pm to 8.30pm on Thursday 16 December in the Wurlitzer Hall 
at Woking Leisure Centre, Woking Park, Kingfield Road, Woking GU22 9BA. 

Due to COVID-19 guidance, residents wishing to attend must register in advance of the event. 
Registration bookings will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

About the engagement session

The first part of the event will include presentations covering:
    About the Victoria Arch widening scheme.
    About the scheme’s key works – demolition of the Triangle site, proposed highway works, and   

     replacement railway bridge.
    An update on the proposed planning applications for the relocation of the Day Aggregates  

     access road.

The presentations will be followed by a facilitated questions and answers session.

When registering to attend this meeting, you will have the opportunity to submit a maximum of 
two questions to the project panel in advance of the meeting. This will enable us to minimise 
duplicate questions, answer as many questions as possible on the night, and manage the event 
within the set timings. 

The event maybe recorded for monitoring and documentation purposes.
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How to register to attend the event

To attend and participate at this meeting, you must register online at  
www.woking.gov.uk/vicarchmeeting 

When completing the online registration form, you will be asked to provide: 
    your full name
    your email address
    any accessibility requirements
    your question(s) to be answered by the scheme’s project team at the meeting – this is an  

     optional request and limited to two questions for each booking.

If you are unable to register online or need to cancel your booking, please phone               
01483 743 047 or email victoriaarchscheme@woking.gov.uk  

The booking process will close on Tuesday 14 December 2021.

How to submit questions without attending the event

If you are unable to attend the event or it is fully booked, you can still submit questions to the 
project panel for answers via email at victoriaarchscheme@woking.gov.uk

The submitted questions with answers will be published online at a later date.

Yours faithfully

 
Cllr Colin Kemp
Portfolio Holder for Infrastructure
Woking Borough Council

For more information about the Victoria Arch widening scheme, visit  
www.woking.gov.uk/victoriaarch


